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Sub: Updating of data related to QPPV., QPPV Back up & LSR

As part of our ongoing commitment to maintain the highest standard of quality and compliance,
we are conducting a mandatory update of all information related to the Qualified Person for
Pharmacovigilance (QPPV), QPPV Back-up, and Local Safety Responsible (LSR).

Therefore, you are kindly requested to provide the necessary information through the MOH e-
portal by selection the submission type “QPPV™. Please ensure that the required information is

submitted in Excel format by 28" Feb 2025.

Your prompt attention and cooperation in this matter are greatly appreciated. Ensuring that our
records are up-to-date is essential for effective communication and regulatory adherence.

Name Contact Email Country of Name of No. of registered
No. ID MAH/Company | MAH/Company | products & List
attached
QPPV
QPPV
back-up
LSR

**NB: LSR should be Omani as per our circular no.28/2019

Thank you for your cooperation.
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